
Don’t forget to order your child’s hot 
school meal   

 

Fri 21st Oct—Mrs Finn Memorial  

Fri 2st Oct—Parent  Evening Booking 
system open  

Mon 24—Fri 28 Half Term  

 

Sun30th October—Parent Evening 
booking system closes. 

 

31st Oct—**DEADLINE** for applying to 
secondary school 

 

31st October  - Back to School 

Tues 1st Nov—Parents Evening 3.40pm—
6.40pm 

Wed 2nd Nov—Author Visit  and  

Book signing at 3.30pm   

Thurs 3rd Nov—Author Visit  

Thurs 3rd Nov—Parent Evening 
3.40pm—6.40pm  

 

Wed 9th Nov—Pavilion Choir rehearsal  

 

Fri 11th Nov—Inset Day  

 

Mon 14th  Nov—Fri 18th Nov 

Anti-Bullying week with 2 Boards and a 
Passion visiting  

. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Year 5 Trip to Winchester  ScienceCentre. 

What a brilliant day we had! In the rocket ship play area there was a 
voice box that can change your voice from normal pitch to low or high 
pitch. Lots of people would agree the plan-
etarium was great as we flew through 
space and visited planets! We had an 
eventful time being able to go explore the 
upstairs and downstairs and playing with 
all the experiments! I loved the workshop 
because we got to make slime with differ-
ent states of matter. It was the best trip 
ever! 

Written by Brooke B, Emmet, B, Star L and Scarlett S 

 

Year 5 went to the Winchester Science Centre on Fri-

day. All classes separated and Cassidy went into the 

workshop. In the workshop, we learnt about the 

states of matter and created two different types of 

slime. The first was stretchy and the other was 

bouncy. They were both between two different 

states of matter, liquid and solid. 

Cassidy then went into the play are and were allowed to explore and 

have fun in the upstairs part of the museum with the rest of year 5. We 

were able to have some independence and have lots of fun which 

made everyone happy. There was one machine that could change your 

voice high and low. It was very fun to see how a tennis ball flew up in 

the air after a giant ball was dropped, creating pressure and causing 

the tennis ball to fly. 

Then Year 5 stopped and quickly ate their lunch. After we ate, we went 

downstairs and were able to explore as well. There was a space area 

which had a strange room that felt both little and big depending on 

how you looked at it. There was also the planetarium where we sat in 

seats in a giant dome and it made us feel as if we 

were floating. We learnt about lots of different con-

stellations such as the big dipper. We then learnt facts 

about all of the planet, like Neptune rains diamonds! 

Overall, the trip was very exciting and I hope everyone 

enjoyed it like we did. 

Ella and Emmett, Cassidy Class 
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Coming Up... 

Hill View Primary School 



  Dear Parents and Carers 

Can I take this opportunity to wish you all a good half term 
and I  look forward to seeing the children back in school on 
Monday 31st October 2022. 

In the new term we have a few new members of staff starting 
which I am sure you will warmly welcome. The school has ap-
pointed Mr M Berry and he will be teaching  Year 5 Ar-
matrading class and the children have met him this week. I 
would like to thank Mr T Chesters for all his hard work this 
half term and he will be here on parents evening. Ms C Ellis 
will be joining Hill View as the new SENDCo. On Tuesday 1st 
November, along with  Miss C Butler –Boyness who will be 
the computer teacher.  In addition the school  have also been 
able to secure Miss A White and Mr T Clarke  from the supply 
agency to continue teaching permanently  at Hill View Prima-
ry.  

 

Just a reminder to book your child’s parents evening which is 
on Tuesday 1st and Thursday 3rd November. To access the 
booking system please go to :- 

https://www.parents-booking.co.uk/login.jsp  

This is a 10 minute appointment to discuss your child’s pro-
gress, if you wish to discuss anything else please make an ap-
pointment to see the class teacher at another time. 

 

On Wednesday  2nd and Thursday 3rd November we have 
the pleasure  of  Mr Paul Geraghty and author and illustrator 
visiting the school. There will be an opportunity for you to 
meet him, purchase one of his books and even ask him  to 
sign it on Wednesday 2nd November from 3.30pm. Please 
come through the main office for this. 

Thank you for your continued support .  

 

Miss Buckland 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

ASCENT AWARDS  

YR—Luke A 

Y1   - Zara G  

Y2—Louie S  

Y3—Maia F 

Y4—Amalie S 

Y5—Olivia B 

Y6—Grace K  

Polite Reminder 

Please can parents and carers not walk into the school to drop children off in the morning and 
please do not remain on the school playground at the end of the day. If parents wish to dis-
cuss a matter with their child’s teacher please could they make an appointment through the 
school office.  Thank you 



Parent tours for New Reception Children are available on the following 
dates:- 

Friday 4th November 

Monday 7th November  

Friday 18th November 

Friday 2nd December  

Please contact the school office on 01202514109 or email 
office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk 

 

Hill View Primary School Website 

Did you know that on the website there is a useful parent page. Please see 
the link below:- 

https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/year-groups/ 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

Did you know that if your joint income is below £16,190.00 per year you may be 

entitled to Free School Meals.  In addition to this, you could also be eligible for a 

uniform grant.  Please contact the office for more details. 

 

NUTS 

Please remember we are a completely nut free school. This includes most 

chocolate spreads. 

 

TEXTILE BIN 

Please remember that we have a textile bin for all of your unwanted textiles.  

Please ensure they are clean and in a sealed bag to deposit into the bin. 

Things that you can include are bedding, clothing (not underwear), household 

textiles, shoes/boots (pairs only).  If you  would like to use this facility please 

come to the main office and we will be able to pop your bags in the textile bin. . 

 

MY SCHOOL FUND 

We have joined a new incentive called My School Fund.  The incentive 

raises money for the school when you use your debit or credit card and 

also will give you cash back!  Please go to  https://

www.myschoolfund.org/#/home  for more information.  

  

 

 

 

Reading Focus  Jigsaw 

WIZARDS 

For 21st October 2022  

 

 

 

 

YR—Stella J-V 

YR—Toby C 

YR—Dexeter S 

 

Y1—Joshua R  

Y1—Elizabeth C 

Y1—Florence B-P 

 

Y2—Emily R 

Y2—Abiah G 

Y2 Fionnula S 

 

Y3—Florence  

Y3—Jack H 

Y3—Sophie G 

 

Y4—Lucia L 

Y4—Riley L 

Y4 Alex G 

 

Y5— Spencer G  

Y5—Ellis E 

Y5—Thea M 

 

 
The Selfish Crocodile – Faustin Charles & Mike Terry 

  
Every morning a very large and very snappy crocodile 
shouts this selfish message: 'Stay away from my river! 
It's MY river! If you come in my river, I'll eat you all!' The 
animals in the forest don't know what to do. They are 
frightened of the crocodile. Even the fish, tadpoles, 
frogs, crabs and crayfish stay out of the water. Until one 
day, the creatures are woken by a loud groaning sound 
which turns out to be the selfish crocodile in a lot of 
pain, and the smallest of them all, a little mouse, finds a 
way to solve their snappy dilemma! 


